From: Welch, Julie (Codes)

Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 7:08 AM

To: David Wilson; Frank Sullivan; Hall, Gary (Codes); Hill, Wade (Codes); John Olert; Jones, Roy (Codes);

Julie Welch; Penn, Bill (Codes); Rhonda Weatherford; Tommy Krantz; Tyler, John (Codes); Valarie

Franklin

Subject: Plumbing Board Cancelled

Members of the Plumbing Examiners and Appeals Board:

Due to there being no business to be heard before the Board, the Tuesday December 4, 2018 Board meeting has been cancelled.

I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year. We'll see you in 2019.

Julie

Julie Welch Administrative Services Officer III

Department of Codes and Building Safety Administrative Office Metro Office Building P. O. Box 196350 800 2nd Avenue, South Nashville, Tennessee 37210 Telephone: (615) 862-6598

Fax: (615) 862-6615

Email: Julie.welch@nashville.gov